
CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

City Council Meeting: February 6, 2025 

Department: Council 

Subject: Discussion and consideration of renewing the animal control contract with Wilson 

County No Kill Animal Shelter for the 2024-2025 fiscal year 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City has had a contract with the Wilson County No Kill Animal Shelter since December 

2022. We are now looking to renew this agreement, potentially reviewing the pricing structure. 

 

GOAL 

To determine if the City is prepared to move forward with renewing the contract and the 

proposed pricing. 

 

COMMUNITY BENEFIT 

Renewing the contract ensures the City will have a reliable shelter for animals in need. 

 

SUMMARY OF RECOMMENDED ACTION 

Review and assess the current pricing to confirm it is reasonable and advantageous for the City, 

and ensure the continued partnership benefits our community. 

 

 

 


